HENLEY SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

presents a

/ CHRISTMAS CONCERT

Registered Charity

No 271849 FOR YOUNG CHILDREN

Has your child ever heard a live symphony orchestra?

Come to this fun and informal performance lasting around 40 mins.
Aimed at 2-6 year olds, but any age welcome.

SATURDAY 9TH DECEMBER, 4.30PM

CHRIST CHURCH, HENLEY
READING ROAD, RG9 1AG
Adults £5, children £3, under 2s free

Tickets available from members of the orchestra

hsoboxoffice@gmail.com or 07726 459261

or via contact form on www.henleysymphonyorchestra.co.uk




